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Catherine McAuley 
 

 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the children and families of 

McAuley for a great first term of 2018.   

I would also like to acknowledge the wonderful work and dedication of the staff at 

Catherine McAuley Orange.  We are fortunate to have dedicated teachers who go 

above and beyond expectations everyday.  Education, like our world is changing 

and developing rapidly.  Sometimes it seems impossible for our teachers to keep 

going with more and more compliance expectations, keeping up with modern   

learning theories and technology. Our support and administration staff at McAuley 

are also amazing people dedicated to ensuring all children are happy, know what is         

happening and in the best place to learn. 

I would like to wish everyone a well earned break with lots of rest and happiness. 

Next term thanks to the SPB4L Committee, we will begin to trial our new School 

Based Behaviour for Learning Policy.  Although you will be informed of changes 

via the newsletter, once the policy has been fully implemented we will inform       

parents of the expectations, rewards and consequences.  

 

ENROLMENTS OPEN FOR KINDERGARTEN 2019 -  

ON MONDAY 30TH APRIL. 

 

FRIDAY 13TH APRIL WILL BE CASUAL CLOTHES DAY FOR 

THE LAST DAY OF SCHOOL. 

 

Happy holidays. 

Steve Maguire 
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Polding Swimming Carnival: We wish Knox Gibson the very best as he competes in the Polding swimming trials 

at Homebush today and tomorrow. This is an amazing achievement. 

 

Kindergarten ï Year 1 Athletics Carnival: We are hoping to run our Kindergarten ï Year 1 Athletics Carnival on 

Thursday 17th May (Term 2 - Week 3).  Once this is confirmed, we will post the confirmed date on our facebook 

page and the school website. 

 

McAuley Cross Country: The McAuley Cross Country was held at Elephant Park last Friday 6th April.  All    

children participated ran to their best ability and had a great morning.  Thank you to Mr Gough for organising the 

event.  A special thank you to all the parents who helped us on the day. 

We wish the children the best of luck when they travel to Coolah for the Diocesan Cross Country on Tuesday 8th 

May. 

 

9 Years Girls:     9 Years Boys: 

1st Heidi Plokstys   1st Cruz Ryan 

2nd Isabelle Waters   2nd Billy Littlefield 

3rd  Paityn Klaare   3rd Akol Akon 

4th Abbey- Rose Theobald  4th Bailey Gardiner 

 

 

From the Assistant Principal 

 

McAuley School Rules 

 

Faith: Godôs rules are:  1.   Love God 
      2.    Love others - treat others how you want them to treat you. 

           BE RESPECTFUL -  BE RESPONSIBLE  - BE SAFE 

FOCUS FOR THE FORTNIGHT:  

We are responsible and safe on the playground.  

This focus is very important for the safety of all.  The majority of the incidents at McAuley occur on the        

playground, usually when there is not a teacher nearby.  If all students act responsibly and safely on our        

playground these incidents would not occur.  It is up to the children to act and play appropriately on the         

playground.  If parents are concerned about any occurrences on the playground they should contact their childôs 

class teacher and the incident will be investigated and action taken. If necessary an executive member will be   

involved.  



10 Years Girls:    10 Years Boys: 

1st Maeve Dean   1st Leo Vaughan 

2nd Maggie Nunn   2nd Taj Jordan 

3rd Jorja Mascord   3rd Tomma Tancred 

4th Cassidy Hanrahan  4th Harry Johnston 

 

11 Years Girls:    11 Years Boys: 

1st Ella Williams   1st Nic Rowland 

2nd Freya Bryant   2nd Joseph Madigan 

3rd Mia Fabar- Robey  3rd Myles Sullivan 

4th Juliayat Jojo              4th Knox Gibson 

 

12 Years Girls:    12 Years Boys: 

1st Jorja Taberner   1st Matthew Kennedy 

2nd Alexander Milne   2nd Koby Phillips 

3rd Angel Tom    3rd Harry Mulligan 

     4th Johnty French 

 

Peer Support Training: The Year 6 Teachers will lead the Year 6 children in Peer Support Training Days on 

Thursday and Friday of this week. We are currently forming the Peer Support Groups.  Peer Support will take place 

in Term 2. It is a very valuable program that the children benefit from and asset to the school. 

 

ICAS Tests: Children will be invited to take part in the Mathematics and English ICAS tests again this year a note 

asking children to nominate and pay for these tests if they wish to take part will be sent home early next term. 

 

Steve Maguire 



 
From the Religious Education Coordinator 

 

Liturgical Celebrations: The term has gone by so quickly, and it has been very busy with many Liturgical      

celebrations.  It has been wonderful to see so many parents and families joining us on these occasions, and I   

congratulate Year 6 on the leadership qualities they have shown and the excellent example they have set for our 

Kinder children. Next term we will begin our Infants Liturgies and Sacramental celebrations, starting with First 

Communion.  We look forward to seeing families and friends at our various celebrations. 

  

Sacramental Program 2018:  The Sacrament of First Holy Communion will be celebrated at all Parish Masses 

on the weekend of 2nd and 3rd June 2018.  The Parent Meeting for First Communion will be tomorrow evening, 

Thursday 12th April at 7pm in Kenna Hall.  (If you attended the Parent meeting this morning, then you do not 

have to attend this second one.) If you have a child in Year 3 or older and you wish them to receive this           

Sacrament, it is important that you attend this meeting and you should have already had a meeting with one of 

the priests. Please contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Project Compassion: Thank you so much to those who have already returned their Project Compassion boxes to 

the School Office and I thank you for your generosity towards this very worthy cause.  With your help, we really 

will be able to support óa just futureô for those who so desperately need our support.  If you still have your boxes 

at home, could I ask that these be returned before the end of this term if possible, so that we are able to forward 

on the money to Caritas Australia to continue their wonderful work. Thank you once again for your continued 

support. 

 

Wishing you a lovely holiday, 

God Bless,  

Robyn Petty  

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lord Jesus,  

You showed your apostle Thomas  

the wounds in your hands and side  

and called him to believe in you as Lord and God.  
Bless all who have not seen,  

Renew our faith  

and help us grow in our belief.  



 

Merit Awards  

Model of Christ-Centred Learning Awards 

For Term 1 we will award students for the yellow dimension of the model;       

Expertise and Collaboration. 

Congratulations to the following students who received awards from their    

teachers in Week 10:  Sylvie Miller, Oscar Logan, Cooper Garnaut,                

Poppy Grinter, Annabelle Ferrier, Ruby Kingham, Thomas Wythes, Ayen Akon, 

Isaac Churchland, Archie Adamson, Sienna Reid, Ruby Davison, Audrey Seale, 

Jackson Rodwell, Spencer Wilde, Sonja Loecker, Mia Fabar-Robey, Nicholas 

Rowland, Max Munro, Tess Hazzard and Angel Tom 

 

Sonny Smith 

Charlotte Townsend 

Hunter Dillon 

Jake Quarmby 

Maggie Lawson 

Joshua McLean 

Lucas Rumble 

Allira Ralph 

Lara Cheney 

Gabrielle Cain 

Xanthe Gardner 

Billy Dean 

Lacey McGarity 

Lacie Zumbo 

Lacey Omrod 

Harry Shaw 

Jessica Adamson 

Lacey Wasil 

Toby Dickinson 

Lilli Duffey 

Harlow Corby 

Asha Priest 

Ellie Munday 

Abhijith Biju 

Patrick Coffey 

Taylah Newman 

Ava Eyles 

Annabel Dunn 

Ted Madigan 

Nate Kenney 

Heidi Plokstys 

Imogen McGarity 

Ava Elmes 

Jye Spurr 

Alex Campbell 

Annabelle Grif-

fiths 

Grace Edwards 

Roxy MacDouall 

Oliver Schofield 

Jorja Mascord 

Edwina Johnson 

Akol Akon 

Tyse Rolton 
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MINI VINNIES 

aƛƴƛ ±ƛƴƴƛŜǎ ǳǇ ŀƴŘ ǊǳƴƴƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ нлмуΗ 

²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ƭƻǘ ƻŦ ƴŜǿ ǊŜŎǊǳƛǘƳŜƴǘǎΣ aƛƴƛ ±ƛƴƴƛŜǎ ƛǎ ƴƻǿ ǎƻ ƭŀǊƎŜ ǘƘŀǘ ǿŜΩǾŜ ƘŀŘ ǘƻ ǎǇƭƛǘ ƛƴǘƻ ǘǿƻ 
ƎǊƻǳǇǎΗ ΦΦΦ ǎƻ ƳǳŎƘ ŦƻǊ ΨaƛƴƛΩ ±ƛƴƴƛŜǎΗ   

aǊǎ ²ǊƛƎƘǘ ƛǎ ǎǝƭƭ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƻǊŘƛƴŀǘƻǊ ŀƴŘ ǿŜ ǎǝƭƭ ƭƻǾŜ ƘŜǊΦ 

aƛƴƛ ±ƛƴƴƛŜǎ ƛǎ ƻƴ ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ мǎǘ ƘŀƭŦ ƻŦ ƭǳƴŎƘ ŦƻǊ ŀƴȅƻƴŜ ǿƘƻ ǿŀƴǘǎ ǘƻ Ƨƻƛƴ ŦǊƻƳ ¸ŜŀǊ о ǘƻ сΦ ²Ŝ 
ŎƻǳƭŘ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ ƘŀǾŜ ƳƻǊŜ ŦǊƛŜƴŘƭȅ ŦŀŎŜǎΦ  

hǳǊ ƴŜǿ ƭŜŀŘŜǊǎ ŦƻǊ aƛƴƛ ±ƛƴƴƛŜǎ нлму ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ǾƻǘŜŘ ƛƴΧΦ¢ƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ ōŜƭƻǿΦ 

tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ - !ƴƎŜƭ ¢ƻƳ όwŜŘ ŀƴŘ ōƭǳŜύ 

±ƛŎŜ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘǎ - IŀƴƴŀƘ DŀǊǾƛƴ όw95ύΣ {ƻǇƘƛŜ .Ǌƻƻƪǎ 
ό.[¦9ύ 

tǳōƭƛŎƛǘȅ hŶŎŜǊǎ όbŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊǎύ - aŀȅŀ .ǳŘŘΣ 
aŀǧƘŜǿ YŜƴƴŜŘȅ 

tǳōƭƛŎƛǘȅ hŶŎŜǊǎ όbƻǘŜǎκŀƴƴƻǳƴŎŜƳŜƴǘǎύ -{ŀƳŀƴǘƘŀ 
aŀƎǳƛǊŜΣ 9ǾƛŜ bǳƴƴ 

¢ǊŜŀǎǳǊŜǊǎ-/ƻƻǇŜǊ !ƎƭŀƴŘΣ {ƘŜŀǿȅƴ ²ƘƛǧŀΣ IǳƴǘŜǊ 
tǊƛŜǎǘ 

{ŜŎǊŜǘŀǊȅǎ όwƻƭƭ /ŀƭƭύ - /ƘŀǊƭŜƴŜ .ƛƭŀƭΣ DŜƻǊƎƛŜ Iŀƭƭǎ 

{ŜŎǊŜǘŀǊȅǎ ό!ŘƳƛƴƛǎǘǊŀǝƻƴύ- tƻǇǇȅ ²ƛǎƘŀǊǘΣ 9ǾƛŜ CǊŀƴƪƭȅƴ 

²Ŝ ƭƻƻƪ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ ŀ ȅŜŀǊ ƻŦ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎƘƛǇ ŀƴŘ ǊŀƛǎƛƴƎ ŀǿŀǊŜƴŜǎǎ ŀƴŘ ƳƻƴŜȅ ŦƻǊ ǘƘƻǎŜ ƛƴ ƴŜŜŘΦ hǳǊ 
/ƻƳƳƛǎǎƛƻƴƛƴƎ aŀǎǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƻƴ {ǳƴŘŀȅ нлǘƘ aŀȅ ŀǘ {ǘ aŀǊȅΩǎ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ {ŎƘƻƻƭ ŀǘ фΥолŀƳΦ 

.ȅ aŀǧƘŜǿ YŜƴƴŜŘȅ ƻƴ ōŜƘŀƭŦ ƻŦ aƛƴƛ ±ƛƴƴƛŜǎΦ 

 



 

Regional FinalsñOrange Rugby 7s 

 

Congratulations to all the boys who played in the Regional Finals of the Orange Rugby 7s. McAuley was lucky 

enough to go forward to the Semi Finals of the Regional Championships. Well Done boys. 


